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STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24889

Based on an opinion from the Attorney General, the Board of Dentistry must have a specific delegation of
legislative authority to take emergency or summary action against a dentist.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact related to this legislative proposal because adding a specific legislative delegated
authority for emergency proceedings does not create any new state program and does not compel any state
action.

Contact:
Susan Miller
Board of Dentistry
(208) 334-2369

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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